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Docket No. 50-255 

Consumers Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. R. B. DeWitt 

Vice President 
Nuclear Operations 

212 West Michigan Avenue 
Jackson, MI 49201 

Gentlemen: 

• 
lE HQ. FILE~. 

FEB 3 1984 

This confirms a telephone conversation between Mr. D. J. VandeWalle of your 
staff and Mr. M. M. Holzmer of this office on January 24, 1984, in which it 
was agreed that an Enforcement Conference between Consumers Power Company and 
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission will be conducted beginning at 9:00 a.m. on 
Friday, February 24, 1984, at the Region III Offices in Glen Ellyn, Illinois. 
The purpose of this meeting is to review the circumstances surrounding the 
recent station blackout event at the Palisades Plant. 

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter. 

cc: D. J. VandeWalle, Nuclear 
Licensing Administrator 

R. W. Montross, Manager 
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS) 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Ronald Callen, Michigan 

Public Service Commission 
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Sincerely, 

t1f c ~'-6f'l ~ 
C. E. Norelius, Dir~t/r Q 
Division of Project and 

Resident Programs 
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